

Hello everyone

Well it seems Spring has arrived just in time for BST! Still everything looks better with a bit of sun and lots of blossom.

Last month, March 17th, our speaker was Kate Round from Stourbridge Glass, who spoke knowledgeably and interestingly for an hour completely without notes, whilst relaying some very technical information. A very worthwhile morning!

This month, APRIL 14TH NOTE DATE our speaker will be David wood, a master thatcher, who will be sharing insights into his skills and practices of this rural traditional trade. It promises to be a fascinating morning.

Refreshments will be provided by Fabrics and French groups

I hope to see you there on the 14th, though in what state and frame of mind depends on the boys in Royal Blue!!

Oh yes, and don't forget to please pay your subs if you haven't already!!

Peter